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Good morning,

Ennis, David, EMNRD

Wednesday, August 29, 2018 9:04 AM

Lewellin, Jeffrey, NMENV; Kellermueller, Ronald, DGF; Leighandra Keeven (lkeeven@blm.gov)
Response from Chino on Technical Comments - Updated Chino CCP, Revision 18-1

On August 20, 2018, MMD received Chino’s response to agency comments on the Updated CCP for the Chino Mine.
Chino’s response can be found here: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/MMD/MARP/GRO09RE Revision18-1.html

In accordance with 19.10.5.505.B(3) and 19.10.5.506.E NMAC, MMD requests that your agency review the response to
technical comments and provide comments within 60-days after the receipt of this request.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,
DJ

DJ Ennis, P.G.

Mining and Minerals Division / 1220 S. St. Francis Drive / Santa Fe, NM 87505
(505) 476-3434 / david.ennis@state.nm.us




